
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2008 07:37 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Elmwood Specimens

11/20/2008

 

We have just updated the website with a small set of excellent specimens 

from the Elmwood and Gordonsville Mines in Tennessee.  These are "culls" 

from the Steve Neely collection; all are of excellent quality.  These mines were 

reopened for a short while, but have now been closed again.  The future is 

very uncertain ....  

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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